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January 12, 2023 
 
Dear Community Partner: 
 

CRT Middlesex Multi-Service Center Has a New Home! 
 

CRT is excited to announce that we will be moving our Middlesex Multi-Service 
Center, effective February 2, 2023.   Our new Service Center will be located at 32 
Washington Street, Middletown CT.   This new location is centrally located, is 
handicapped accessible, and has ample parking. 

 
All currently offered services in Middletown will be available at our new location – 

these include but are not limited to: 
 

• Energy Assistance 
• SNAP Outreach and Application Assistance 
• Community Based Case Management and Basic Needs Support 

 
Our phone numbers and staff contact information remains the same.  You can 

reach us at 860-347-4465, Monday through Friday – 8:00 am to 4:00 pm. 
 
As part of the transition, CRT Middlesex Offices will be closed on Tuesday, January 

31, 2023, and Wednesday, February 1, 2023.  During this period, CRT staff will be 
transferring and processing client data systems and applications. 

 
CRT will resume regular program operations on Thursday, February 2, 

2023, at our new location – 32 Washington Street. 
 
Please visit our website/Facebook page for additional information and updates. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Lena Rodriguez 
President/CEO 


